
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE 
'6/24/2025 
DOCUMENTING. 05163-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 9:29 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172 
FW: Tampa Electric Company 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Monday, June 23, 2025 4:53 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Tampa Electric Company 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your 
office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Gerald DuBois <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2025 4:50 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Tampa Electric Company 

Submitted 
Sat, 06/21/2025 - 16:50 

Sender Information 
Gerald DuBois 
geralddubois0420@icloud.com 
81345157 

Subject 
Tampa Electric Company 

Message 
Governor Desantis. 

Tampa Electric Company has been raising their rates and plan to continue through 2026 and 2027. Among their 
proposed rate hikes are provisions to provide more profit for shareholders. This is beyond immoral. Our electric 
bill this month is 619.00. For a Teacher in Hillsborough County Florida, this has a direct and massive impact on 
my ability to make ends meet each month. Can you please offer help? Please don’t send an auto response. This 
is life altering for millions. 

IP Address 
2600:1006:b005:b56e:50e6:c0b3:de78:6585 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (iPhone; CPU iPhone OS 18 5 like Mac OS X) AppleWebKit/605.1.15 (KHTML, like Gecko) 
Version/18.5 Mobile/15E148 Safari/604.1 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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